ST. HELENS CITY COUNCIL

NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM

Members of the St. Helens City Council, possibly constituting a quorum, may attend the Citizens Day
Committee Planning Meeting on February 28, 2024, at 3:00 p.m. at City Hall, 265 Strand Street, St.
Helens, OR 97051. The purpose of the meeting is for the City Employee Committee for Citizens Day
and City Council to discuss the needs for the 2024 event. Any Council members in attendance will not

deliberate nor make any decisions during their attendance at this event.

For further information, please contact Deputy City Recorder Lisa Scholl at 503-366-8216 or by email

at Ischoll@sthelensoregon.gov.

Kathy Payne
City Recorder
February 22, 2024
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